
 
 

 

April 25, 2023 

 

To,  

BSE Limited 
(BSE: 542726) 
 
 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
(NSE: INDIAMART) 

 

Subject: Intimation to consider issue of Bonus Shares 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 

In continuation to our earlier letter dated April 21, 2023, wherein it was informed that the Board 

Meeting of the Company is scheduled on Friday, April 28, 2023 and pursuant to Regulation 29 of the 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we hereby inform that 

the Board of Directors of the Company will also consider the proposal for issue of Bonus Shares, 

subject to the approval of shareholders of the Company, in the aforesaid Board Meeting.  

 

Further, in the above said letter dated April 21, 2023, we have informed that the Trading Window for 

trading in the Company’s equity shares has been closed from Saturday, April 01, 2023, till the expiry 

of forty-eight (48) hours after the announcement/declaration of the Financial Results of the Company 

for the quarter and financial year ended March 31, 2023. 

 

Kindly take the same on record. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

For IndiaMART InterMESH Limited 

 

 

(Manoj Bhargava) 

Group General Counsel, 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

Membership No.  F5164 
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